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Korea has been an unwavering and pivotal partner to UNCITRAL-RCAP. We 

have consistently provided support through secondment of legal experts and 

financial assistance.  

   Last year, we have co-hosted the 12th Asia-Pacific ADR Conference and 

the ADR Special Session, as well as the 2023 Incheon Law & Business Forum. 

The 13th ADR Conference and the 2025 Incheon Forum are also scheduled to be 

held in Korea, this year and next year respectively, and we look forward to broad 

attention from various stakeholders.  

Mr. President, 

As one of its most committed supporters, the Republic of Korea is seeking 

re-election to the Membership of UNCITRAL at the election to be held this year 

in the General Assembly, and will continue to play an important role in fulfilling 

UNCITRAL’s mandate and achieving its goals.  

I thank you. /END/ 

 

 

 

 


